
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE "WM 
7/18/2025 
DOCUMENT-NO. 06576-20251

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

John Piescow 
Friday, July 18, 2025 10:27 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL Commendation 
FPL Commendation.pdf 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 10:04 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Commendation 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Peter Ryan <prvan@millerconstruction.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 9:49 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Commendation 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Peter Ryan 
Vice President/Project Executive 

relationships that build” 

5750 Powerline Road 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

Direct: 954-847-0697 
Cell: 954-837-3840 
Office: 954-764-6550 

MillerConstruction.com 
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Miller Construction Company 

relationships that build™ 

Pete Ryan 
Vice President - Project Executive 
Miller Construction Company 

July 17, 2025 

Re: FPL Commendation 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I would like to express my appreciation for the exceptional work of Carlos Martinez and all of the 
Engineers and Managers at Florida Power & Light (FPL) that help us get new projects completed. Carlos 
consistently demonstrates professionalism, and a desire to help solve the unique challenges that come 
with new developments. 

His dedication and collaborative spirit have been invaluable to numerous successful projects. 

For many years, it's been a pleasure working with Carlos, and I commend him for a job well done. 

Sincerely, 

Miller Construction Company 

Vice President - Project Executive 

954-764-6550 | MillerConstruction.com 
5750 Powerline Road | Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 | CGC1526147 


